THE TERRACES
2013 Zinfandel
N A P A VA L L E Y
Varietal:

89.7% Zinfandel
10.3% Petite Sirah

Cases:

810

Alcohol:

14.9%

Bottled:

May 8, 2015

Released:

August 1, 2015

Suggested Retail:

$34.00

Vineyard:

73% of the fruit comes from The Terraces Estate vineyards in
the eastern foothills of the Rutherford AVA. Additional
Zinfandel and Petite Sirah come from the Dollar Ranch in lower
Chiles Valley.

Vintage:

A warm, dry spring brought early bud break. This weather
helped with canopy vigor and berry size creating ideal
conditions for flowering and fruit set under sunny skies.
Temperatures were consistently in the zone for optimal vine
activity, resulting in notably healthy vines as the fruit went
through veraison and started ripening. Grapes all reach ideal
maturity with terrific fall weather.

Production:

Hand picked and sorted before being de-stemming. Each lot
went into small tanks as whole berries. After a long cold soak,
the lots were fermented with a combination of wild and
cultivated yeasts. A mix of punch downs, pump overs and rack
and returns were performed several times a day to influence
extraction in different ways over the course of fermentation.
Pressed gently in a basket press, the wines were moved to 35%
new French and American barrels to finish malolactic
fermentation. Under careful watch and tending, the wine was
blended and bottled after 20 months.

Tasting Notes:

Deep purple color, with aromas of black currant, bramble, black
cherry, and baking spices. Palate is complex with ripe flavors of
blueberry, black currant, black cherry and baked plum. Finish
carries through with hints of nutmeg, cinnamon, black pepper,
and juniper with a long, bright, mouth-watering finish.
Drink now to 7-10 years.

The Terraces:

130 years of grape growing and 30 years of winemaking history
inspires us to create epic wines of astonishing value. Less than
3500 cases produced each vintage. We encourage you to visit
on your next trip to Napa.

1450 Silverado Trail South, Saint Helena CA 94574

707-963-1707

www.terraceswine.com

